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Z-/0
Walsh, Wendy

From: Logan Miller [logan@maravillatx.com]

Sent: Thursday, November 04, 2004 2:55 PM

To: Walsh, Wendy

Subject: Case No. C14-04-0142, Z10

Wendy, please consider this our formal request to postpone the hearing scheduled for this afternoon on Case
No. 014-04-0142,639 DittmarZIO. Beverly and I are unable to both leave work as we are preparing for an
open house this weekend. We at this time are still protesting the change in zoning on subject property;
however, we are in communication with the owner of that lot to see if we can arrive at some reasonable
compromise. Thank you. Logan

Logan Miller

Maravilla Homos
15213 General Williamson Drive
Austin, TX 78734
Telephone: ('512} 266-7348
Fax:(512)266-7008
Email: logan@maravillalx.com
URL: www.maravillatx.com
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